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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

I hope this email finds you well. Rev. Luke Higuchi has recently been appointed 

as the new Kodan President. In light of this, we are pleased to invite all our 

Japanese members to a special gathering with Rev. Higuchi. 

The gathering will take place on Sunday, April 2nd, right after the Sunday 

Service, at the Belvedere Training Center, Room A. We kindly request a fee 

of $5 for lunch, which will be provided. 

During the gathering, Rev. Higuchi will discuss three important topics related to 

our faith: Special Grace, Holy Wine Ceremony, and Vision for Kodan. 

We encourage all Japanese members to attend and participate in this special 

gathering. We look forward to seeing you all there! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 
 


